
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Foals are a small group of parents and carers of pupils at the school who fundraise by organising 
various events throughout the year, whether we’re involved in the organisation of an event or we 
turn up and spend our hard earned cash on the day! Our aim is to support and help the school by 
raising much needed extra funds so the children benefit from additional educational items.  
 

Last year due to the hard work and dedication of our members we managed to raise 
additional funds of £500 and donated a fantastic total of £1,200 back to School. This year we 

plan to raise much more to help boost our funds. 
 
Throughout the year we will be holding various events to help raise some much needed funds….we 
just need your help and support along the way. 
 
Funds donated back to school have been used to fund educational visits, junior librarian software, 
apparatus for classes, books, Christmas presents for Dragons, secret Santa for Eagles, and outdoor 
play equipment to name a few things. 
 
Please remember without parents help we cannot organise the fundraising events that benefit the 
children. 
 
Below is a couple of things we have in the pipeline so put the dates in your diary. All we need 
is your support. 
 

              
 
 
Thank You 

FOALS  
CURRENT MEMBERS - Rebecca Oliver, Leigh-Anne Ellis, Amanda Lofthouse, Will Ellis, Kayleigh 
Williamson, Beki Anderson, Rachael Webster 
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